
From: Bernie 
Sent: December 10, 2020 8:49 AM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Reducing Caledon number of Regional Counselors. 

Reducing Caledon's number of Regional Counselors.   
Caledon is the largest part of the region of Peel by far. The plans call for a very large increase in its 
population. Caledon is an agricultural community that has to face many problems that are quite 
different than the rest of the Peel region. Caledon needs to retain its conservation areas, its current 
farming community and should remain a strong advocate for climate change. For all these reasons and 
many others, we need to retain the right to have a say in our community with adequate representation 
in the region of Peel. Do not reduce our representation. We all need fair representation. Thank you. 
Bernie 

Bernie Rochon 

7.8-1

December 10, 2020

68019
Received stamp


